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Year 5 AUTUMN TERM Newsletter
Welcome to Year 5! This year promises to be a really good one, with all sorts of exciting opportunities awaiting our pupils. I’m delighted to announce that Mrs Robinson will be working alongside me this coming year and as always, we will be working hard to make sure the children learn in a fun and exciting way. We are looking forward to sharing more about the school trips we are in the process of organising soon. Detailed below are some of the topics that we will be covering this term, as well as a few other details to help us keep organised. This should all be fairly straightforward but please remember you do not have to wait until parent’s evening to get in touch.  If you have any worries or questions about any aspect of school life, please do not hesitate to come in and speak to me.
RAINFORESTS

This term’s topic focuses upon the Amazon Rainforest and our children will be learning about the people and wildlife of the area. They will be exploring environmental issues surrounding this hugely important habitat and will be learning about human and physical geography through drawing comparisons between our own local area and communities in Brazil, as well as studying its climate, trade and traditions.   

As part of this topic we are planning to explore our local countryside, where we will be looking at the animal inhabitants, the environment and in particular the trees.  

The other subjects your child will be studying include:

Science 


Living things, including habitats and food chains

Design & Technology 

Rainforest smoothies

MFL



French

PE



Hockey & Tag Rugby 

Religious Education

Creation stories
PSHCE



Game of Actual Life
If you have any expertise, knowledge of artefacts that you feel might be of help with any of these topics, please let us know.

Homework

Your child is expected to read at home to an adult at least three times per week and to record this in their reading record.  (They will also be listened to regularly in school). Children will be given weekly spellings to learn and will have a weekly test. We will help them to learn their spellings as well, with daily sessions in school. Spellings will be handed out on a Friday in order that pupils have as long as possible to be ready for their test the following Friday.  If you would like any advice on how to best help your child at home then we would be glad to meet with you at your convenience.  In addition to weekly reading and spellings, all Year 5 pupils will be asked to complete homework from our Year 5 homework grid. More information will be shared with you about this shortly.
Medical concerns

Please help us to ensure that the school has all the up to date medical information for all pupils.  If your child has an inhaler or any other medication then please check that these are ‘in date’ and in school.  Mrs Taylor will be happy to discuss these matters with you should you have any enquiries.  Over the course of the year we may have activities which involve the children tasting food or doing cooking and baking therefore if your child has any allergies to food or ingredients, please make sure that we are aware of this.

We are looking forward to a fantastic year with year 5 and have some brilliant events planned to make this year memorable.   We will be holding a parent’s consultation evening in November however, if you have any concerns over your child’s progress or enjoyment of school please do not hesitate to get in touch.  By maintaining a positive relationship and dialogue between parents and staff, we can ensure your child gets the most out of their time in school.

PE KIT

Please ensure your child has the correct PE kit in school and that they bring it in on a Monday and then leave it in school until Friday.  This term they will need both indoor and outdoor kit.

Indoor PE kit

Black Shorts

Plain white T-shirt

Plimsolls/trainers

Outdoor PE kit

Tracksuit bottoms

Plain White T-shirt

Sweatshirt or tracksuit top (without a hood)

Trainers

Here’s to a great Autumn Term and a fantastic Year 5.
Kind Regards,
Mr Ledger
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